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NOTICE

To: Sullivan County Residents and Visitors
From: Jennifer CS Brylinski, IDA Executive Director
Date: September 14, 2015

Subject: Extension of Public Hearing Comment Period

The County of Sullivan Industrial Development Agency (IDA) held two public
hearings this morning (Monday, September 14, 2015), in accordance with all
applicable State statutes.

Those public hearings were held for the Montreign Enhanced Project and the
Veria Phase II Construction Project at 10:30 AM and 10:45 AM respectively at
the Government Center, 100 North Street, Monticello, New York.

After those public hearings were closed, IDA Chairman Steingart and the IDA
Board agreed to extend the public hearing comment period on both projects
until the end of the business day on Thursday, September 17, 2015.

Those still desiring to make their comments known to the IDA Board can either
call the IDA office and talk to Jennifer Brylinski (845-295-2603), or make

written comment to the above address.

Thank you.
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